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Direct Line: 0161-952-4432 Professor Dr John R. Ashton CBE

Direct Fax: 0161-952-4058 Regional Director of Public Health/Regional Medical Officer
Our Ref: DOH/JRA/JSH North West Public Health Team
Please ask for: 18" Floor
City Tower
Date: 15 June 2005 Piccadilly Plaza
Manchester
M1 4BE

Sir Christopher Meyer

Chairman

Press Complaints Commission
1 Salisbury Square

LONDON

EC4Y 8JB

Dear Sir Christopher

Many thanks for your response to my letter and enclosures. It would be a
significant contribution.to mental health if you were able to make progress on
this issue.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,
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Professor John R Ashton, CBE
Regional Director of Public HeaithIReglonaI Medical Officer
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